
Commodore «rigltf ®it Boosters
See s ftear tftc fietails!

rly ftues $12.00

accept Casft/Cftecks

The CEBB meets monthly at the Beauercreek Public Library. A short business meeting is followed by a prepared program of

general interest to Commodore 64/128 users is presented. At it's conclusion, members may enjoy various services such as

the Public Domain Software Library. Uisitors cue always welcome and membership is open to the general public. The

Purpose of the CEBB is to help the Commodore 8 Bit computer user enjoy learning more about their equipment.

Your CEBB Officers

President John Feigleson Vice President Phil Longo

Sec/Tres Mike Dornbusch 236-5528

Seniro Board Member Vacant Jounior Board Member Fred Middleton

LAST MEETING

After the business portion there was a

general discussion. The latest copies of Qk.

Hftli and Computes Gazette were shown

The Election of Club Officers was held.

Next Meeting

The next meeting will take place at the

Beavercreek Library on February 24th

(Thursday). The doors will open at 6:30pm and

the Meeting will start at 7:00pm sharp.. There

will be some hardware and software for sale

as well as a open discussion.

What game is this from?

This newsletter is produced on a Commodore 128D, with a

1581 Disk Drive, Star NX1000C Printer and a 1750 REU.

The Desktop Publishing Programs used are GeoPublish and

Geos 128 as well as Public Domain Fonts, Printer Drivers

and Dos Shells.

DIE SCHWAREZ CAT

(513) 237-0268 BBS System

This BBS serves members of the CEBB as well

as the general public. Anyone may log-on. If you

have any questions about BBS's, modems or

terminal programs just give Mike Dornbusch, who

is the System Operator (SYSOP) a call at his

vme number 236-5528. Mike will be happy to

help you get started in the exciting world of

telecommunications. If there are any files that

you want and do not see contact the Hippo by

E-MaHand he will D/L them from Genie or Delphi.

Commodore Eight Bit Boosters does not

condone and will not tolerate commercial

software piracy. Piracy is illegal and

hampers the continued production of quality

software for the C64 and C128 platform. All

acts of piracy will be reported to the proper

authorties.



It has been suggested that the. meetings be held at
a time more convenient for ail to attend. Some have

voiced their opinion about evenings verses weekends.

Ne have discussed it at several meetings and need your

input. If me meet on weekends we will have to find a
suitable location accessible for all members and quest.

It will also have to be free or reasonable in cost. Ne

need your idea? on the proposed changes. Please call

or contact any club officer or contact the treasurer at his

home 236-5528. Ne will be discussing this matter at
future meetings. Please attend and submit qour ideas.

are Here

Here it h that time of year when the membership

dues Qi& payable. To better plan the club direction and
expand the available software, magazines, and

information support., we need your support. Please have
your due? paid up no later than the February meeting.

If your dues are not paid by then you will only receive

a news letter announcing the HamUention and Computer
fest. Thanks for your support in the past year and

hopefully in the new year.

are for

Ves we a^ looking for sources for commodore
products., literature, software. If you know of any

sources where you can purchase new, used, or would
tike to donate your old items to the club please contact
one of the officers. Ne need addresses of commodore

suppliers. Please if you have any information write it
down and submit it to the treasurer. Ne qiq compiling
a list of suppliers to publish for the members and guest
who request help.

The Libraries need all items returned so that they

can be labeled and entered into the data base. Ne Qi^

attempting to create a data base on disk where you will

be able to get the disk and find anything by title/ article,
magazine., or category. This will make it %q$\& for the

membership to search the library and obtain that article

that they hnw been looking for so long. There will be
a brief discription on the article to guide you.

If you missed the last meeting and haven't read
the title page of the newsletter the election results q(q
as follows:

President John Feigleson

Vice President Phif Longo
I reasurer Michael Dornbusch

Jr. Board Member Fred Middleton

Sr. Board Member To Be Appointed

If you would like to volunteer for Sr. Board
member please contact one of the officers for

information concerning the appointment.

If you have something to share with other
members, you can present a demonstration at the

meeting. To make arrangements contact one of the

officers. Ne normally have a 128/64 system present at
che meetings. If you are having problems with software
or equipment you'can obtain the help you need or we
will find the place to get it for you.

For S&tei/Swqp Totte

The for sale/swap items table will be set up at
every meeting so if you have anything relating to

commodore computers, or printing, software bring it to

the meetings. Any for sale items you want advertised in

the newsletter, please see that the editor gets a file or

copy of the information.

Ne m^ looking for someone to provide

refreshments at the meetings. A cold twelve pack of

non-alcoholic beverage or a small pot of coffee. If

you wish to bring something please let one of the

officers know in advance of the meeting date.

essMews

The BBS Niideat is down for maintenance. Ne

don't know for how long. One of the drives failed and

we are having to replace it. Image will be going down

for maintenance m soon as Hildccit is up and running to
replace it. Color 64 Uersion 128 is still on the other

node and running. The upload space is smqH_but we

plan to run it through the 178 Meg drive that Image &

on <a$ soon as possible. There will always be a BBS to
answer the phone. Please Byte them not me.

Artfetes Neetf&if f&r tM JVewsfetter

Share your articles, software (&.A&jjs, equipment,

and other computing ideas, or experiences with other

members. Everyone has had an experience in computing

and it may help others. Please submit your articles'to
be printed in the newsletter. Ne will publish them to be

read by other clubs on the mailing list. Ne need your

articles.

Far

For the following Items please contact Michael
Dornbusch at 2365528'

$35.00

75.00

offer

15.00

Commodore Mps 803 Printer

Okidata model U83A Printer

Tandy Model DWP-210

Commodore Vic-1515

Phil Lo&sg©

John

Free? Middleton

Michael Dornbusch
Michael

236-5528

237-8768

252-9624

at meetino3

252-9624

236-5528

236-5528
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A note from Phil:

We have the special holiday addition of PD print shop
graphics ( 2 disks/ 3 sides) ready for distribution at
the meeting. More holiday graphics disks are in work
for future additions for the year.

Also, Gary Labels V3+ was donated to the library by Pat
Collins. I will have copies made for the meeting.
Thanks go to Pat.

If you have anything you would like to share with us,
please do so. Contact John, Mike, or me for submissions
to the news letter.

Guess who, what programs (3) and what machine produced
the 1994 calender in this news letter and win $25.
Entries must be to me by the Feburary meeting in
writting and you must be a "94" member.

There will be 2 give-aways at the meeting this month,
(two commercial programs)

See ya at the meeting , Phil





Merry Plewyear!!!!!

M DORN3USCH
73M9 SUMM£K)F1L€ 3R
HU3CR HEIGHTS. OH

S333

ALWAYS USE

ZiP CODE

First Class


